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Monday 2nd  

October  2017 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

As the leaves start to change colour and we enter another new month it’s a positive sign 
that the autumn term is well under way. Last week was a busy and productive one. The 
teachers have a good understanding of your child’s academic levels and the parent  
consultation evenings on Wednesday and Thursday will be an opportunity to discuss 
targets for your child. Thank you to those that have made appointments already. 

This year Miss Cope and other school staff across the Federation will be working towards 
achieving the next kite mark for sport. In order to do this we need to take part in a  
number of competitions and a team of Y2 pupils will be starting this off by competing in 
a cross country run on Thursday – good luck to them all. 

Year 1 had a great visit to the Museum of Childhood and we look forward to seeing their 
work in topic over the next few weeks. Y2 children have a story teller coming in on  
Friday afternoon as part of their topic. 

A letter will be sent home this week reminding parents/carers to check to see whether 
your child is entitled to Pupil Premium funding. This is worth £1320 per pupil and with 
the ever increasing school fund cuts it is really important to support the work we are 
providing. If you need any help in completing the application please let us know. 

Following on from the successful Equinox Fair if you have any spare time and would like 
to join the team of volunteers as part of FOSS (Friends of St Saviour’s) please let the 
school office know and we can pass on your details. 

Y5 will be leading the Harvest Mass on Thursday 12th October at 2.30pm. Any food  
donations will be welcome from Monday 9th October that we will present at the Mass. 

If you have a child in Year 6, please don’t miss the deadline of the 31st October 2017 for 
applying for a secondary school place. If you have child starting Reception in September 
2018, we are holding our first talk and tour about our school on Tuesday 3rd October at 
10am. The deadline for Reception applications is 15th January 2018. Any help in applying 
online please speak to the office staff. 

Reminder that school is shut to pupils on Friday 20th October – staff Inset training. 

Please do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines or in front of residents’ driveways. We 
have a number of complaints last week and wish to maintain our strong relationship 
with the community and to ensure the safety of all our pupils. Thank you for your  
cooperation. 

Have a good week. 

Warm Regards,  

 

 

Kerry Munden, Headteacher  

                                                        

Head of School message: 

Dates for your diary: 

Parent workshops: 

Maths: 

03.10.17 

School Hall at 3.30pm 

Behaviour: 

10.10.17 

School Hall  at 3.30pm 

Reading Workshops 

18.10.17 —each year group at 

3.35pm 

2nd– 5th October 2017:  

Black History Week  

Y5 Harvest Mass 

Thursday 12th October at 

2.30pm 

Special lunch on 18.10.17 for 

Black History Month (see menu 

in school reception area) 

Friday 20th October 

School Closed 

Family Service 

St Saviour’s Church— 

Sunday 5th November at 10am 

 

Attendance week ending 29th 

September 2017: 

Year 3 Birch 

100% no lates: 

Reception Willow 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Our Value of the week is Faith:  

Our assembly theme this week links with our school Christian value of: Forgiveness 

And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season,  

we will reap, if we do not give up. 

Galatians 6:9 


